
 

 
 
January 5, 2005 
 
 
”The Employer” 
 
 
As a result of the employer’s letter dated November 23rd, 2004 in which the employer provided further 
information to support a deviation request from section 12(7), the Chief Compliance Officer would like 
to advise the employer that the First Aid requirements in the province of New Brunswick changed on 
Jan 1, 2005. 
 
Please note that the new legislation no longer contains a requirement for advanced first aid, however 
section 4(3) does state that an employer must assess the risks and ensure that adequate first aid 
supplies, equipment, services and facilities are in place for the provision of first aid, having regard to 
those risks. 
 
On December 17th, 2004, the Chief Compliance Officer sent the employer electronically the new 
regulation and accompanying documentation. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
Chief Compliance Officer 
 
 

 


